
 
Virtual​ Celebrity Chef Challenge!  

“A Taste of Hillside” 
 
 
 
 

 

To raise scholarship funds for young Kenyans & Tanzanians. Hillside 

School’s Students Raising Students Organization will identify 

recipient students. 

 

Monday, December 14th at 6:00 p.m.  

 

You are invited to participate as a ​virtual ​Celebrity Chef!  

(​Link to Attend Virtual Celebrity Chef​) 

 All Hillside Students are invited to participate with parent/guardian 

permission. Parents and staff members are also invited to participate and 

attend.  

 
***Please be aware that this event will require you to be recorded and 

that may be shared among several platforms.***  
 

Thank you for your interest in Hillside School’s virtual Celebrity Chef Challenge! 

This special occasion is a fundraiser to help young people in Kenya and Tanzania 

continue their education. 

https://meet.google.com/hch-bdiz-dzr


Guidelines  
 

There will be two categories:  
1. Hillside Students  

2. Hillside Staff 
 

There will be four coveted​ ​“GOLDEN SPOON”​ ​prizes for the top 
tip earners and best in show! The winner will also receive a 

digital cookbook of all the recipes submitted and an exclusive, 
limited edition, never-before-been-seen Roots & Shoots 

reusable water bottle! 
 
● Chef participants will “host” their own cooking show (Or 

with a friend or family member) to display their favorite 
dishes. The final chefs that are chosen will be sharing their 
best culinary recipes with students and their families.  
 

● The event starts at 6:00 pm.  
 

● Once you have turned in your permission form​ ​(​Permission 
Form for Virtual Celebrity Chef​)​, you will be contacted with 
a FlipGrid code. Submissions to be considered as a finalist 
should be made through FlipGrid. Your FlipGrid video should 
include your name, your dish, and how to prepare it. Why 
should the judges choose it? What makes it unique? You will 
have three minutes for the video.  Chefs may choose to 
prepare an appetizer, main dish, dessert, etc. We 
encourage you to use eco-friendly products. 
 

● The Roots & Shoots Committee will narrow down the 
submissions to ten student finalists and five staff 
finalists. These finalists will have their videos showcased 
at our virtual event on December 14th. 
 

● Tips will start being collected at the live event, and 
continue to be collected throughout the week of December 
14th.  

https://forms.gle/AvUD4nmWHQoZcmqV8
https://forms.gle/AvUD4nmWHQoZcmqV8


● You may decorate your space, wear costumes, and include 
any other “bells and whistles” to attract tippers.  
 

● Students should submit their permission form by November 
23rd and video submission by December 2nd.  

 
Please remember that this event is a fundraiser. The ultimate 
goal is to raise as much money as possible, while having fun. We 
had over 500 people attend and participate previously, and we 
would love to keep that tradition alive. 


